
Fernandez, Elena@POST

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Loggins, Scott@POST
Wednesday, May 15, 2019 12:11 PM
Fernandez, Elena@POST
Alvarez, Manny@POST; Sandoval, Maria@POST
FW: POST Advisory Committee

Please put this on the October Agenda for Commission to review and approve.

From: Loggins, Scott@POST
Sent: Wednesday, May IS, 2019 12:09 PM
To: Damien Sandoval <DSandoval@napavalley.edu>
Cc: Brown, Lanny <Ibrown@santarosa.edu>; Walter Allen <wallen@riohondo.edu>; Rosas, Suzanne
<srosas@gwc.cccd.edu>
Subject: RE: POSTAdvisory Committee

Thank you, Damien. We had to publish the agenda this morning, so we will prompt the Commission to Chair to ask the
Commission to recognize the current Advisory Committee members, even if the terms expires. Since the Commission
does not allow for an exchange of Committee members, it will need to be Lanny until we can get you formally brought in
by the Commission.

Sorry for the confusion,

Scott

From: Damien Sandoval <DSandoval@napavalley.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, May IS, 2019 11:52 AM
To: Loggins, Scott@POST <Scott.Loggins@post.ca.gov>
Cc: Brown, Lanny <Ibrown@santarosa.edu>; Walter Allen <wallen@riohondo.edu>; Rosas, Suzanne
<srosas@gwc.cccd.edu>
Subject: POSTAdvisory Committee

Hi Scott,

After consulting with the CADA Leadership Team, I will replace Lanny Brown on the POSTAdvisory Committee.

Thank you very much,

Damien Sandoval, Director
Napa Valley College Criminal Justice Training Center
2277 Napa-Vallejo Highway
Napa,CA 94558
Ph: 707.256.7705
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Fernandez, Elena@POST

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Loggins, Scott@POST
Wednesday, May 15, 2019 1:01 PM
Fernandez, Elena@POST
Alvarez, Manny@POST; Sandoval, Maria@POST
FW: CAPTO - Advisory Board

Another item to be put on the October Commission Meeting Agenda.

-----Original Message-----
From: Kevin Mizner <kevinm@cos.edu>
Sent: Wednesday, May 15, 2019 12:57 PM
To: Loggins, Scott@POST <Scott.Loggins@post.ca.gov>
Subject: CAPTO- Advisory Board

Good afternoon Scott,

Hope all is going well. Glad to see you are working at such a significant level at POST. I am doing well in my
position as Chief at the college. I am also involved with CAPTO, and have the privilege to nominate Randy
Waltz for the POSTAdvisory Committee. He has served well and we support him strongly for another term.

Thanks much,

Kevin Mizner
CAPTO

Sent from my iPhone
IMPORTANT NOTICE:This e-mail message is intended to be received only by persons entitled to receive the
confidential information it may contain. E-mail messages to clients of the College of the Sequoias may contain
information that is confidential and legally privileged. Please do not read, copy, forward, or store this message
unless you are an intended recipient of it. If you have received this message in error, please forward it to the
sender and delete it completely from your computer system.
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